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New name, same great service — Lakeshore Recycling Systems (WI) is now GFL Environmental!

Dear Valued Customer,

I'm delighted to introduce GFL Solid Waste Midwest LLC (“GFL’) as your new solid waste services partner. GFL
acquired your account from certain subsidiaries of Lakeshore Recycling Systems, LLC (“LRS"”) as of March 1, 2025,
and we are very excited to be working with you going forward.

GFL is a diversified environmental services company in North America, providing a comprehensive line of
non-hazardous solid waste management, recycling, and related services through its platform of facilities in more
than half of the U.S. states. As such, it is ideally situated to continue to meet the high service standards you have
come to expect from LRS.

With this in mind, below is some information that will help you during the transition process:

*  On matters relating to service scheduling, pricing, contracts and partnerships, all operations will remain
business as usual. In the future, we will communicate any changes by mail.

*  We'll be ‘Going Green’, so you'll notice our look start to change over time. Our trucks will get the GFL logo
and signature green paint, our employees will get new uniforms, and your invoices will feature GFL branding.

e Though the company name and look will change, you can rely on us to continue delivering the same
high-quality local service you've come to know from LRS.

¢ Our online home will be transitioning to www.gflenv.com.

*  As a GFL customer, when you get your first invoice, you’ll have access to our online customer portal,
MyAccount. Your account will not be automatically enrolled in autopay. You will need to re-enroll when you
receive your first bill. More information will be forthcoming as we work through the transition.

As a loyal LRS customer, we'd like to thank you for your patience and understanding as we navigate these changes.
We're excited to serve you as GFL.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out to us at 608.580.0580.

Sincerely,
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Mike Stoeckigt Matt Spencer
Area Vice President Chief Executive Officer
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